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The SOA International Section Council Member elections are in progress. If you are a member
of this section, please consider supporting Steven Chen. Steven is a PRACT member, and has
spoken to our club in the past. Moreover, Steven is scheduled to speak to our club during our
upcoming Fall 2018 dinner meeting.

Steven's bio is here .



https://pacificrimactuaries.ca/en-ca/download/SoA_Intl_2018_CHEN.pdf

